
B tase  

Figure Posts 
Bond, Freed 
All five of the men charged 

in connection with the alleged 
attempted bugging June 17 of 
the Watergate offices of the 
Democratic National Commit-
tee are now free on bond. 

Frank A. Sturgis, also known 
as Frank Fiorini, was the 
of the five to be released 
when he posted $50,000 bond 
yesterday in D.C. Superior 
Court. All five men are 
charged with second-degree 
burglary at this time. 

According to testimony 
given before Acting Chief 
Judge James A. Belson, the 
$5,000 cash payment for 'the 
Sturgis bond was provided by 
the Rev. Paul W. Force,  a Mi-
ami-based Presbyterian clergy-
man and a friend of the Stur-
gis family. The bond was writ-
ten by the Wisconsin Surety 
Co. 


